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FISCAL NOTE 

House Bill 255
Committee: Public Safety and Homeland

Security

Sponsor: Representative Russell Bedsole

Analyst: Peter Grogan Date: 03/20/2024

House Bill 255 as reported by the Committee on Public Safety and Homeland Security would

allow any sheriff to contract for service of process which could increase obligations of the

sheriffs by an undetermined amount, dependent upon the terms of such contract. The increase in

obligations could be off set, in whole or in part, by the increase in receipts to the several sheriffs,

circuit clerks, and district attorneys by $42, $5 and $3, respectively for each $50 service of

process fee collected, as authorized by this bill.


